
From: John Tobola
To: Howard, Beverly
Cc: Michael Stephenson
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL]: FW: Assignment of Application for Freeport LNG Development, L.P. ( FE Docket Nos. 19-61-LNG)
Date: Thursday, August 15, 2019 1:05:24 PM

Beverly,

Thank you for your email. I can confirm that Freeport LNG has not had exports of previously imported LNG since July 18,
2019, and that the new authorization being effective the date of Order issuance is acceptable to us.

Regards, John

On Aug 15, 2019, at 10:57 AM, Howard, Beverly <beverly.howard@hq.doe.gov> wrote:

Hi John:
 
The review process for Freeport LNG’s (Docket No. 19-61-LNG) is concluding and should be issued soon. 
However, given that the effective date is nearly a month past what you initially requested, we would like to give
the new authorization an effective date as the date the Order is issued.  If this is acceptable, and Freeport LNG
has not had any exports of previously imported LNG after July 18, 2019, please confirm that we may issue
the new authorization effective the date the Order is issued.  You may confirm this new effective date as
acceptable, or unacceptable, via reply to this email.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions regarding the application of a new effective date.  Thank you, and have a wonderful day!
 
Beverly H.
U.S. Department of Energy
(202) 586-9387
 
From: Howard, Beverly 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 12:46 PM
To: jtobola@freeportlng.com; mstephenson@freeportlng.com
Subject: Assignment of Application for Freeport LNG Development, L.P. ( FE Docket Nos. 19-61-LNG)
 
Greetings:
 
I am the analyst assigned to process the above-named blanket application request for the export of
previously imported LNG from foreign sources. The docket no. is 19-61-NG for reference purposes.   If
you have any questions or issues regarding your application/authorization or status, please do not
hesitate to contact me at the telephone number below or via email.  I look forward to assisting you in
obtaining your authorization, or answering any questions you may have regarding the status of your
case. Thank you.
 
Beverly Howard
Natural Gas Analyst
Division of Natural Gas Regulation
Office of Regulation, Analysis and Engagement (FE-34)
Office of Oil and Natural Gas
Office of Fossil Energy
202-586-9387 (office)
202-586-6050 (fax)
Beverly.Howard@hq.doe.gov  
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